
6/17/73 

Dr. Laurence W. Wood 

Rochester, NY 


Dear Dr. Wood.-­

Dr. Delbert Rose and I have been talking about 
the Wesleyan Theological Society program for 
the coming fall meeting in Wilmore, Ky. (Nov.2-3).
The session on Wesleyan Hermeneutics needs 
another panelist. We would like you to serve 
on this penel--vocally, you know. We feel this 
is ont of most important aspects having to do 
with contemporary Wesleyanism and so have given 
more time to this session than to any other. 
We believe that you could contribute real insight 
to the discussion. 

A tentative program accompnies this letter, with 
a letter of instruction to all the parti&ipants.
This may help in orienting you to the program. 

May we expect you? 

Very Sincerely 

Mildred Wynkoop--Chairman-Program
Committee 


